
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 8/24/2011 3:36:04 PM
To: Mark Ferron (fer@cpuc.ca.gov) (fer@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Redacted

Bcc:
Subject: October 12 Tour of PG&E Facilities and Officer Meetings

Mark - Anthony Earley, our new CEO, needs to attend a Board Meeting in Detroit 
(Ford Motor Company) on October 12. He was scheduled to meet you (and Chris 
Johns) for lunch on the day of your tour at PG&E.. He has asked me to reach out and 
see if he can meet with you sometime after he arrives at PG&E on September 13. He 
is happy to have lunch or meet in your office to talk - your choice. If you have a few 
dates in mind, send them to me and I will get him scheduled. Thanks

Brian
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